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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Santa Visit – National Forest Adventure Farm – Tuesday 5th December 2023 
 
On 5th December, the Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 classes will be travelling to National 
Forest Adventure Farm, Burton on Trent for an exciting visit to see Santa. 
 
The children will be travelling via coach, children need to be in school for registration at 8.30am and will 
return at approximately 3.30pm.  They will be accompanied by the EYFS and Key Stage One staff plus 
several other adults. 
 
All children will need to wear their full school uniform and also bring a coat, hat and gloves.  They will 
need to wear their wellies as we will be outside most of the time. 
 
Everyone will need a packed lunch.  The school can provide those entitle to Free School Meals (not the 
universal Free School Meals for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2).  Please indicate on Scopay if you 
require a free school meal to be prepared for your child. 
 
This trip has been heavily subsidised by the school, the cost of the trip is £15.00; please pay on your 
child’s Scopay account (by Wednesday 29th November 2023). 
 
We would also like to thank the PTFA who have contributed to the coaches to make this possible. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs Else, Miss Weston, Mrs Meakin & Mr Smith 
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